
The Texas Department of Insurance published proposed amendments 
to 28 TAC §5.9970 and §5.9771 in the October 13, 2023, issue of the 
Texas Register (48 TexReg 5953). Due to an error by the Texas Regis-
ter, the figures included in 28 TAC §5.9770(b) were incorrectly identi-
fied. The correct text for subsection (b) is as follows: 

(b) The Texas Department of Insurance adopts the 2024 [2021] version
of the Consumer Bill of Rights - Personal Automobile Insurance (Auto
Bill of Rights), and the Spanish language translation, as developed and
submitted by the Office of Public Insurance Counsel:

Figure 1: 28 TAC §5.9970(b) 

    
    

    

            
               

 

[Figure 1: 28 TAC §5.9970(b)] 
Figure 2: 28 TAC §5.9970(b) 

[Figure 2: 28 TAC §5.9970(b)] 

Additionally, the text of Figure 1 included in 28 TAC §5.9971(b) was 
incorrect due to an error by the agency. The correct text of Figure 1 is 
as follows: 

IN ADDITION October 27, 2023 48 TexReg 6417 

Correction of Error



48 TexReg 6418 October 27, 2023 Texas Register 



IN ADDITION October 27, 2023 48 TexReg 6419 



48 TexReg 6420 October 27, 2023 Texas Register 



IN ADDITION October 27, 2023 48 TexReg 6421 



48 TexReg 6422 October 27, 2023 Texas Register 



IN ADDITION October 27, 2023 48 TexReg 6423 



48 TexReg 6424 October 27, 2023 Texas Register 


	Table of Contents
	The Governor
	Attorney General
	Proposed Rules
	Adopted Rules
	Review of Agency Rules
	Tables & Graphics
	In Addition



